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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

08/09/2020  15:56:112020/3157/P COMMNT Gary Cox As the owner of a flat within 33 Betterton Street I am resolutely against this planning permission application 

2020/3157/P.  Further to the listed status of the 33 Betterton street, the proposed building works would incur a 

massive reduction of character due to the roof shape change.  The loss of the rear fire escape is of major 

concern to me.  Having already endured years of disruption during the redevelopment of the basement 

apartment (noise, services affected, huge over-run in duration), our right to 'quiet' is a more than a legitimate 

claim.
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